
 

 

 

 

 
 

Parliamentary Standing Committee  
of Public Accounts 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

30 October 2013 
 

Inquiry into Government Funding of Australian 
Rules Community Football in Tasmania  

 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts has this afternoon 

determined to hold a further public hearing in Launceston at 9.00 am on 

Friday, 1 November 2013.  

 

Further information about the Inquiry including the Terms of Reference and 

lists of witnesses are available and regularly updated on the following website: 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Joint/PACC%20-%20ARCFT.html     

 

MEDIA NOTE:  Details of the organisation appearing at the hearing on 1 

November 2013 are attached. 
 

ends 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION:  Ivan Dean MLC – 0417 364 375 

 

 
 

 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Joint/PACC%20-%20ARCFT.html


 

 

Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts 

Inquiry into Government Funding of Australian Rules Community 

Football in Tasmania 

 

Hearing Schedule: Friday, 1 November 2013 

Venue: Town Hall Conference Room, Launceston City Council Chambers 

 

TIME  ORGANISATION WITNESSES 

9.00 South Launceston 

Football Club 

(SLFC) 

Mr Rod Patterson and representatives of the 

current board of the SLFC.  

 


